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We would like to welcome our new
friends to Little Gems. We are
happy to say that everyone is
settling well into nursery.

During the last two weeks we have
been focusing on winter. We have
looked the cold colours of winter in
particular the colour ‘blue’ We
have printed with shades of blue
paint and made collages with blue
materials. The children have been
very creative and have produced
some imaginative pieces of art!

We have enjoyed reading the story
'Brown Bear, Brown Bear What Can
You See?’ This has helped reinforce
the children’s knowledge of colour
recognition and is most definitely
our new favourite story! ©
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Information

Little Gems' staff are always on
hand to talk to you about your
child. Should you need to speak
to a member of staff, please feel
free to arrange a convenient time
when we will be happy to talk to
you. We welcome your
comments and feedback ©
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The children have enjoyed lots of
environmental walks in our
outdoor area where the search
for ‘Jack Frost’ has been top
priority!

We found him everywhere. Little
Gems have also been keeping a
very close eye on the bird
feeders in the school grounds
and made sure they were well
stocked up! Next week we shall
be making bird cakes and would
be very grateful if you could
save your yoghurt pots for us as
they make handy containers for
bird cakes.

\ Thank you. ©

Qutdoor Learning

Reminders - \

Can you please ensure that
you drop off and pick up your
child on time.

Gates will only be open at:
9am
12pm
3pm
and will close promptly to
ensure the safety of your
children ©

S /

N Y,




